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MINUTES 

SPECIAL MEETING OF THE 

MCLEANSBORO CITY COUNCIL 

September 6, 2022 

 102 West Main Street 

5:30 P.M. 

 

 

Following the Pledge of Allegiance, Mayor Chad May called the special meeting of the 

McLeansboro City Council to order. Roll call: Tom Maulding, Billy Glenn, Tom Murk, Sharon 

Bowman, Jeff Johnson, Nick Hansen - present.  

 

During public comments, Mrs. Krystal Minor voiced concerns regarding the traffic on Heard 

Street.  She suggested putting stop signs at tree different locations.  The mayor thought that 

would probably cause more trouble.  It was decided that the police department would make a 

conscious decision to patrol the area especially during school days and school activities.  There 

were no other public comments. 

 

Mr. Rod Martin of Shawnee Engineering introduced Mr. Shawn Henry of Klinger and 

Associates as a consultant for the sewer project.  Discussion was had regarding the bids for the 

Sanitary Sewer Evaluation System.  Mr. Murk made a MOTION TO ALLOW SHAWNEE 

PROFESSIONAL SERVICES TO ENTER INTO A CONTRACT WITH DUKES FOR THE 

SANITARY SEWER EVALUATION SYSTEM AND TO APPROVE THE AMENDMENT 

(AS PRESENTED AT THE MEETING) THAT WILL BE PRESENTED TO USDA FOR 

APPROVAL REGARDING THE SEWER PROJECT, second Mrs. Bowman.  Roll Call:  Murk, 

Bowman, Maulding, Glenn, Johnson, Hansen.  Ayes – 6.  Nays – 0.  Motion passed.  

 

At approximately 6:30pm, having completed City business, Mr. Johnson made a MOTION TO 

ADJOURN, second Mr. Glenn. A voice vote was taken without dissent. Meeting Adjourned. 

  

 

 

 

 ATTEST: 

    _____________________________ 

Chad May, Mayor 

 

  

________________________________ 

Jodi Brockett, City Clerk 
 


